FLORIDA DEPTENT OF STATE

Katherine Harris
Secretary of State .

February 7, 2000

High Tech Medical Center Inc. a? q’s ODDDSQ‘ \q 3

61 Hook Square - -
Miami Springs, FL 33166

SUBJECT: HIGH-TECH MEDICAL CENTER, INC.
Ref. Number: P93000059193

This letter is to advise you that as of February 7, 2000 the 99 Reinstatement for
HIGH-TECH MEDICAL CENTER, INC. has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #01745-F as a replacement check for
the one that was retumed by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations
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